
Race Canceled Due To Flash Flooding, Five-

kilometer Scheduled For August 11 

ROXBURY – The scheduled 8.2-mile run on Saturday, August 4, at the Roxbury 

Road Races Club series was canceled because of flash flooding. 

The weekly series will resume on Saturday, August 11, at 8:30 a.m. with a 3.1-

mile run that will go up and down the long hill on Hemlock Road. 

Runners can enter through the $25 season membership or the $2 weekly 

waiver. Youth runners can participate for free by signing the weekly waiver. 

The second annual Roxbury Thanksgiving Charity Race over the same 3.1-mile 

route will be held on Thursday, November 22, at 9 a.m. Runners can enter 

through the Ultra-Sign-Up link at www.roxburyraces.net. 

The races, which are sanctioned by the Roxbury Recreation Commission, start 

and finish near the Everett Hurlburt Community Park at 18 Apple Lane. 

For further information, contact Scott Benjamin, the race director, at 

ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com, (860) 354-3521 or access 

www.roxburyraces.net. 
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